
                                                                  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

************************************************************************ 

 

TO:           Mayor and Council 

  

FROM:    Greg Guernsey, Director  

                  Planning and Zoning Department 

  

DATE:      November 12, 2015 

  

SUBJECT:     Indefinite postponement – C14-2015-0111 – Gilfillan House Rezoning 
************************************************************************ 

 
The Applicant has requested an indefinite postponement of the public hearing of this case.  When 

the Applicant is ready to move the case forward, public hearings will be scheduled and notice 

providing dates of the public hearings will be mailed.  Please see the attached correspondence 

from the Applicant.  

 

If you need additional information, please contact the case manager, Victoria Haase, at 512-974-

7691 or tori.haase@austintexas.gov. 

 

 

 

Greg Guernsey, Director 

Planning and Zoning Department 

 

x:  Marc A. Ott, City Manager 

     Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




	CC Back up - Nov. 12, 2015
	Applicant Letter - Indefinate Postponement request

